
 

 

 

24 May 2024 

Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Objection to housing proposals at Brooklands Farm, South Street 

As I’m sure you have lots of feedback and reasoning on objections to this proposal I simply 

list my objections below: 

• Loss of yet more agricultural farmland. Once you’ve concreted over it all, it’ll 

never revert and will be lost for future generations. 
 

• Loss of our green landscape forever.  You are concreting over it all!  What 

future does this offer my generation and my childrens? 
 

• Years of building work, noise and air pollution, traffic and heavy goods 

vehicles driving down unsuitable and fragile roads. 
 

• Further local flooding risks as rain runs off concrete footings and roadways.  

Shocking lack of absorbing open land. 

 

• Lack of proper sewage provision.  More will “leak” into our precious waters 

and coastlines. 
 

• Future water provision – where will it come from?   

 

• Insufficient parking provision within new developments.  Additional parking will 

make South Street impassable and access to Canterbury will be further 

hindered. 
 

• Huge impact on already struggling supporting services and provision. 
 

• Rich developers, lining their pockets, with no local interest or conscience. 

 

In summary I am feeling let down by my Council who should support me and my 

local area as a resident.  I’m irritated and frustrated by this inevitable forthcoming 

disaster for South Street and Chestfield. 

Yours faithfully 

mailto:Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk


 

Lucy Dobbie 

 




